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Introduction 
The Bachelor of Integrated Studies (BIS) director and staff prepared a thoughtful self-study, 
Program Review Evaluation Team site visit, and response to the Evaluation Team site visit 
report.  It is clear that the BIS team has been responsive to the recommendations listed in 
the previous program review of 2011-2012 and therefore is well positioned to be as 
responsive to the recommendations in the 2017-2018 program review process.  The BIS 
team s







recommendations provided in this report as guidance and direction for continuing to 
strengthen the BIS experience for students and faculty.   
 


